
Meet Our Church Staff:  

Heather Connor, Children’s Director 

heather@lexumcsc.com 

Diane Crosby, CUMCA, Administrator 

dcrosby@lexumcsc.com  

Rev. L. Kim Eanes, Senior Pastor 

lkeanes@umcsc.org 

Dr. Jerry Gatch, Director, Chancel Choir 

jgatch@hotmail.com  

Michael Jack, Sexton  

michael@lexumcsc.com  

Rev. Elizabeth Murray, Youth Pastor 

elizabeth@lexumcsc.com 

Lessie Polk, Youth Choir Director 

lespolk@aol.com  

Ken Robbins, Organist  

kenbearken@msn.com 

Rev.  Jim Rogers, Associate Pastor 

jim@lexumcsc.com  

Jacob Selzer, Contemporary Worship Leader 

jacob.selzer@cmc.com  

Tamara Selzer, Contemporary Worship 

Leader sav3db13ssed1@gmail.com    

Lindsey Warner, Preschool Director 

lindsey@lexumcsc.com           

      

Psalm 23 Bible Study 

Continues 

You are invited to join Pastor Kim as we   

continue our in-depth Bible Study on the  

familiar Psalm 23. Please join us at 10:30am 

every Wednesday in the Parlor. (Our next 

meeting will be Oct. 20th) 

 

Come Celebrate the Lord’s 

Supper with Us 

Due to the safety protocols required as well as 

personal health concerns amidst the Covid-19 

pandemic, the Lord’s Supper will be offered in 

a more “private setting” at both 8am and 10am 

on the following Sundays: (these times are 

pre-service times and in between services) – 

Sunday, Oct.10th; Sunday, Nov.14th ; and Sunday, 

Dec.12th. Pre-packaged elements will be used.  

The full Communion liturgy will be shared. 

 

We Need YOUR Leadership! 

Our Nominations/Lay Leadership Committee is 

currently working on recruiting several new Church 

Leaders for the 2022 Year!  Individual leadership 

positions are available, such as Church Council 

Chair and Recording Secretary.  Team Leader 

positions are also available such as Finance Chair 

and Outreach Team Leader.  Committee positions 

are also available on a variety of committees for the 

2024 Class rotation.  Descriptions of all of our 

LUMC Church Council Leadership positions are on 

our LUMC website.  Go to www.lexumcsc.com, 

click on the drop down box entitled: “spiritual life”; 

then click on “detailed ministry descriptions”.  If 

you see an area where you feel called to serve, 

please contact Pastor Kim, Chair of our 

Nominations/Lay Leadership Committee. Deadline 

for new positions is our 2021 Charge Conference 

date of Nov. 14th.  New leadership positions will 

start 1/1/2022.  We’d love to have you join us! 

  

Family Fellowship Nights Now 

Offered Every Wednesday 

Have you heard?  Every Wednesday LUMC is 

offering a variety of fun-filled, family oriented, 

faith based activities!  On the first and third 

Wednesdays of every month, please join us for our 

Family Fellowship Nights with children’s/family 

activities happening in Wesley Hall, beginning at 

6:15pm. Two Adult Bible Studies are also offered 

(one every Wed. at 6pm via Zoom/Pastor Jim’s, and 

one at 6:30pm every 1st & 3rd Wed. in person/Pastor 

Kim’s). Then, on the 2nd Wednesday of every 

month, please join us at 6:30pm in the LUMC 

sanctuary for our Vesper’s Evening service. On the   

4th Wednesday of every month, you are invited to 

join us in Wesley Hall for a Prayer and Praise 

service.  And on those rare months (Sept. and Dec.) 

when there are five Wednesdays in the month, 

please join us for our Family Movie Night!  Be sure 

to check out this morning’s bulletin insert detailing 

these amazing opportunities and paste it on your 

fridge as a reminder! 

 

Breakout Students (4th/5th) be 

sure to register here for our In the 

Image of God: 

Learn & Create 

on Saturday, 

October 

16th from 3-

4:30pm outside 

by the 

playground. We 

will be creating 

our own scarecrows that will be displayed through 

Trunk or Treat and then you can take them home 

to enjoy with your family. Please register so we 

are sure to have enough supplies for your 

scarecrow. Each student will need a size 18/24 

month infant outfit for their scarecrow that has 

sleeves and legs. Mrs. Heather will have some 

available, but to make it “most like you” visit a 

thrift shop and have your child select an outfit to 

bring. 

Trunk or 

Treat will 

be Sunday, 

October 24th from 

5-7pm & Epworth 

Ice Cream will be 

there selling their 

DELICIOUS 

pints! Sign 

up here to 

decorate and host a trunk! There will be a contest 

for the “Fan Favorite” Trunk.  Candy/treat 

donations accepted in the bins by the church office 

and in front of Wesley Hall or donate via 

our Amazon Wish List. 

 

Sign up to  Acolyte here and to 

become a Nursery Volunteer 

here. 

*Volunteers and children will continue to be 

required to wear a mask since the children in 

this age group cannot yet be vaccinated.* 

Christmas 

Program details are 

still being worked out, 

but rehearsals will begin 

in October. Be on the 

lookout for startup 

dates coming soon! If 

you would like to help, 

we are looking for adult 

volunteers, as well as 

two adults willing to get in touch with their inner 

child and participate in the program. 
 

LUMC Preschool Butter Braid 

Fundraiser  

Everyone loves a 

treat, and Butter 

Braids are exactly 

what you should get 

for all those upcoming 

holiday celebrations! This year we have the 

option of 5 flavors, Apple, Bavarian Crème, 

Cinnamon, Cream Cheese and Strawberry 

Cream Cheese. All flavors are only $14 each. 

The Butter Braid Fundraiser begins Oct. 18th and 

ends Monday November 1st. Click here to start 

your order. 

 

A.L. George Annual Pecan Sale 

Place your order now for the holidays! They are 

$11 ea. for halves, pieces, or chocolate covered. 

Payments are due at time of delivery (early 

November). Order forms are at the church and 

will be in the bulletin each week until October 

24th. Make your check out to the A.L. George 

Circle. All proceeds support UMW missions. 

 

Pets Need Prayers Too!  

Please join us TONIGHT at 6:15pm in the 

LUMC Playground Parking Lot for our Blessing 

of the Animals celebration! All leashed, crated, 

or held pets are invited to come! Our celebration 

will include song, prayer, responsive readings, 

and a blessing, of course! Please bring your own 

tailgate chair and plan to worship with us for this 

30-minute service. 
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